
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Mayor Orffer and City Council 

From: Kevin Trewhella 

Date: May 5, 2021 

Department: Water and Wastewater 

 

Water and Wastewater treatment Plants are operating excellently. 

With restrictions easing and more people back to work, the WWTP loadings 

have been reduced. This allows us to make changes which helps control our 

budget. 

We have been very fortunate that both Jon Ehresmann and I have stayed 

heathy. 

 

Have a great week! 

Stay healthy! 

 

Kevin Trewhella 

 

 

 

 


